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Project Description 
 

The Florida Department of 
Transportation (FDOT) is 
proposing safety 
improvements at the 
intersection of South 14th 
Street (State Road (S.R.) 
25/U.S. 27) and South 
Street/West Dixie Avenue 
(S.R. 44) in Leesburg, 
Lake County.  

FDOT proposes 
constructing two raised 
concrete medians at this 
intersection. One median is 
planned on South Street 
from west of Flamingo 
Drive/Hood Avenue to the 
intersection at South 14th 
Street (Location 1).The 
other median is proposed 
along South 14th Street, 
from south of Bryant Street 
to the intersection at South 
Street (Location 2). These 
medians will limit left 
turning movements along each corridor and onto side streets and driveways. These improvements will 
enhance safety by implementing improved access control, enhancing traffic flow, and reducing the 
possibility of conflict points, or locations where a crash can occur. 

 
Project Status and Estimated Costs* 
Design: Spring 2025 $         40,000   

Right of Way: Within Existing  

Construction: Funded - Fall 2025 $       200,000 

 

South 14th Street (S.R. 25/U.S. 27) 
at South Street/West Dixie Avenue 
(S.R. 44) Safety Improvements 

Financial Project Identification (FPID) No.: 992200-5 

Lake County 

 Richard Smith 
FDOT Project Manager 

386-943-5326 
Richard.Smith@dot.state.fl.us  

Contact: 

CFLRoads.com 

 

*subject to change   
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